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Representation from Bonnybridge Community Council  
 
Mr Douglas, 
Our community council has already taken a view on the previous application for an 
Orange Walk on the same day, which we have already let you know. the feelings of the 
people who were at our meeting is that these walks belong in the past and are 
divisive.  
I have asked about this particular walk via email as there will not be time to discuss it 
at our next meeting. The feelings are the same as for the walk that is proposed for 9 
am the same day. Perhaps the two walks could be combined and the route proposed 
for the 4 pm one the desired route for both walks. This allows the right to march and 
celebrate as desired. This would also minimise the disruption to the community of 
Bonnybridge. 
 
 
 


